
 
You’re invited to our 

Title I 

Literacy Night 

Please join us in the Goldwood Room for a super night 

full of fun literacy activities and to learn more about our 

reading programs at Goldwood and Kensington! 

at 

Goldwood Primary School 

October 15, 2015 
from 

6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 
 

 

 


